
Hello, my name is Gerard. I'm a Kiwi, and have lived in Korea for

almost two decades.

I'm a father to a 3 year old daughter, and a 4 year old son. 

I'm currently working for my in-laws as an Operations Manager. I'm

primarily involved with their real estate holdings, but also help out

with their agriculture and food & beverage side. 

I'm excited to be able to join ANZA, and to continue the great work

this organization does. And I look forward to working with the

members and the wider community. 
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Committee member spotlight 

Meet Gerard Patena.- ANZA Vice-President

ANZA Charity Support

New Light Community

Recently Anza Charity coordinator, Udion Kang and 

 Anza President Dain Leathem met Sr Martina, director

of New Light Community Shelter. New Light is the new

charity Anza decided to support. New Light  is a shelter

for people living with HIV-AIDS and their children.

It is the only place in Seoul to provide a shelter for

people with HIV. It was founded by the late Sr. Miriam

Cousins, who came to South Korea in 1971 and devoted

her life to helping the underprivileged until she passed

away. The shelter couldn’t get the government funding

since its regulation and requirement make it difficult to

include people who really need the place. The New

Light Community needs renovating the kitchen of the

facility, which was built in the 1970s. 

Dain Leathem, Anza President with  Sr. Martina at 
New Light Community Shelter  

During this past month we welcomed our new Treasurer,  Anthony Wood. We are still looking for

a volunteer to fill our current secretary role. We are looking forward to at the year ahead with our

new committee in continuing to build our community, expand our networks, and supporting new

charities.
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ANZA Korea welcomes all nationalities

to come join our community. 

Yearly membership is KRW50,000 and

begins from 

01 August. 

Email us at

registration@anzakorea.com
 

ANZA Korea Welcomes you!

Memberships

ANZA Membership Benefits  

Create Wellness: 10% off a single session (not for
use with other package) 
Be Korea shop 10% discount
www.bekoreashop.com
Free Pregnancy Pilates classes with a BASI Pilates
accredited instructor. contact:
president@anzakorea.com for more details. 

Our new member discount benefit:
F45 Gym
10% off to ANZA members 
45 Gangnam & Yeoksam (Yeouido
opening in September 2021) locations
ONLY 

ANZA Korea continues to work hard behind the

scenes supporting our local charities. The last  18

months and adjusting to our new social norm has

certainly been challenging for businesses, charities

and our community. ANZA Korea remains committed

to working with our charities as best we can. We are

100% a non-profit association so we welcome any

donations from our community. If you would like to

donate, please click on the link below. No amount is

too small to help us achieve our mission.

Visit our website to donate

Socials

Socials
Unfortunately, this month we don't have

any events due to COVID restrictions. We

looking forward to resume our events next

month when restrictions will ease.

 

WATCH THIS SPACE !
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